Update 27th March
Our first week is over and we hope all our families have enjoyed good health. This week we are told there may be a ‘surge’ in people experiencing symptoms, or actually contracting the virus – so please STAY HOME where possible. Only go out if it’s ABSOLUTELY NECESSARY.
Our staff continue to volunteer to keep the school open for Key workers’ children and they deserve credit for doing so. We hope that we can remain open in the days to come. With the Easter Holiday period coming up we will be reviewing the situation with regard to opening times and the remote learning. We will update you when this is confirmed.
DE and EA are suggesting that ‘Hubs’ are set up in certain areas. The idea is that children of Key Workers in a certain area would all go to one designated school for childcare, but nothing concrete has yet been proposed. We will keep you updated with this also.

School Uniform 
From Monday, 30th March children of keyworkers attending school can wear their own clothes. This will be more suitable when playing outdoors if the weather is good and will be easier for washing purposes. Bring a coat in case it’s chilly!

School Assembly
Colin Tinsley, Hope for Youth Ministries, is conducting school assemblies on Monday, Wednesday and Fridays.  These can be viewed on Facebook and an archive is available on Youtube. It would be great to encourage your child/ren to watch these. hopeforyouthministries.org 
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